
 
 

Younger Member Group 
Toy Drive 

 
 

December 3, 2010 at 5:30 p.m. 
Icehouse (108th and Maple)  

 
 
We would like to invite you to participate in a Toy Drive social event. A donation of a 
toy will net you a drink and some appetizers at Icehouse (10920 Emmet St.), plus you 
will get to hang out with other generous, young Civil Engineers. All of the toy donations 
will be given to the Salvation Army for distribution to deserving families. So come hang 
out, have fun, and do a good deed to jump start your holiday spirit!  
 
Please reply to this email if you would like to participate. Also, feel free to invite other 
young engineers from your firm for this night of holiday cheer. As always, friends and 
spouses are welcome. If you have any questions please contact Andres Torres 
(andres.torres@valmont.com) or Joe Flaxbeard (joe.flaxbeard@lra-inc.com) the 
younger member co-chairs bringing you this event. Hope to see you there!! 

 

 


